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Dear Donors Choose,

I would like to personally thank you for providing my class with complimentary pocket
notebooks. The opportunity has allowed my class to explore and expand upon their artistic
abilities. Although I have not seen the works produced by my classmates, I can assure you that
they have taken advantage of the donation to improve their skills. I believe everyone took
something away from this experience, for the better.

I will admit, I was not as consistent with my artwork in the pocket notebook as I would have
liked to have been. But that alone was a lesson in itself. It allowed me to reflect on why I was not
able to draw every day and maintain this habit. Afterward, I was able to maintain other habits
outside of the journal, in my personal life, by identifying my inability to stick with the journal. I
will try to draw more, because I genuinely enjoy art, just maybe not every day.

Best Wishes,
G.G


